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CHICAGO, Jan. 15, 2020 /PRNewswire/ -- Boeing (NYSE: BA) President and CEO Dave Calhoun issued the
following statement regarding the announcement today of a US-China trade deal:

Boeing has a long-standing partnership with China that spans nearly 50 years. We're proud that Boeing
airplanes will continue to be a part of this valued relationship, one that has fueled aerospace innovation and
sustained manufacturing jobs.

Boeing applauds Presidents Trump and Xi as well as Vice Premier Liu, Secretary Mnuchin and Ambassador
Lighthizer for their leadership in building a fair and mutually-beneficial trading relationship between the United
States and China.
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